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D 1OCESAN MoTTo:-" Whatsoever thy hand findcth to do, do it with
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Subjects for Reading and Prayer. November-Algoma, South America
and Mexico. December-Diocesan, Corea..

AUXILIARY NOTES.

With this number the LEAFLET of the Toronto Diocese enters upon
its seventh year. Singularly enough the first LEAFLET contained a
letter from Essonville and a letter from Cumberland, N W.T. It is
difficult to realize the great assistance given to our W.A work through
the influence of the LEAFLET, and the Editor would earnestly entreat
the members of the Auxiliary to endeavor by all means in their power
to keep up the number already subscribed for in their branches and
to increase the circulation if possible. May the blessing of our God
be upon each number of the LEAFLET during the coming year.

The Officers of the Toronto Diocesan Board appointed to act as
delegates to the General Board, greatly regret not having been able to
attend the meeting recently held in Quebec , the lateness of the season
and the long and expensivejourney were the hindrances in every case

We hear that Mrs. Young of Athabasca has just returned from
England and is now in Winnipeg on her way to join the Bishop at
Athabasca Landing. Mrs. Young is now we trust greatly improved in
health , we rather selfishly wish we could have kept ber with us in
Toronto.

The Bolton W.A. have lost by removal to Minnesota, U.S, thebisses Caldwell who were among their most indefatigable workers.
Their kindly sympathy and ever ready help will be sadly missed We
hear of the formation of a new branch at West Hill, and rejoice
to welcome the women of this parish to the ranks of our Auxiliary.

The October meeting of the Diocesan Board was held in the S,ýhool-
hanse of the Church of the Ascension, and was very largely attended.
The promised address from Miss Ewart was given and the hearts of
her hearers thrilled with emotion as she graphically described the daily
life of a Zenana teacher, and the urgent need for more women to go
in and out among their heathen sisters, telling them of the love of
Jesus and the power of His Holy Gospel. Mrs. Williams, from N.
Westminster was also with us, and told something of the work of the
Chinese, in which she has been engaged. The large number of guests
were most hospitably entertained by the members of the Branch The
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